
 

The Secretary  
Senate Select Committee on the  
Administration of Indigenous Affairs  
Parliament House  
Canberra 2600  
 
 
9 August 2004 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for accepting the Youth Affairs Council of Victoria�s submission to the Senate 
Select Committee on the Administration of Indigenous Affairs. Please find our submission 
attached. 
 
Should you have any further inquiries about our submission please contact Georgie Ferrari 
or Jennifer Rose on 9612 8999. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Georgie Ferrari 
Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 




